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Draft Supplementary Planning Guidance – Public 

Consultation 

As part of its work to develop up-to-date Supplementary Planning Guidance (SPG), 

Swansea Council is carrying out a consultation and engagement exercise relating to 

the following Draft Supplementary Planning Guidance documents:  

 Revised Gower AONB Design Guide.   

 Trees, Hedgerows and Woodlands on Development Sites  

 Development and Biodiversity.   

 

The documents provide guidance as to how the relevant policies of the Swansea 
LDP should be applied in order to assist in the determination of planning applications 
submitted to the Authority in future. 

The Council would like the public’s views on whether the draft SPG documents cover 

an appropriate range of planning issues, and if they consider it provides sufficient 

clarity for decision makers, applicants and all other interested parties.  

The consultation is now live and will run until 5pm Friday 16 October 2020.   

Three short presentations outlining the draft SPGs will be given by Strategic 

Planning staff on 23rd September – Steering Group members will be e-mailed a link 

so that they will be able to take part via Microsoft Teams. Recordings of the 

presentations will be available afterwards. 

 

 

Mike Scott, 

Gower AONB Officer 
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